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to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
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The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!
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Are your finances  
aligned with your faith?
Contact me today  
to learn more.

Thomas Spinelli
Your faith-based advisor and
resource for financial retirement
planning, life and disability income
insurance and charitable giving.

352-895-8586
Thomas.Spinelli@kofc.org
The Spinelli Agency
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PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
SSEEPPTTEEMMBBEERR  77,,  22002255  ~~  TTWWEENNTTYY--TTHHIIRRDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Jesus tells the crowd that only those who renounce all of their possessions can be His disciples. Is He truly 
asking us to give up everything? Perhaps instead He is trying to help us see that everything we think we 

own is really a gift from God. Good stewards know that and strive to use those gifts accountably.  

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 Ministry of the Week 

Music Ministry 
There are many different groups and                              

opportunities for those looking to be a part of the 
music ministry! PSALT group, Cantors, Adult 

Choir, Handbells.  

Colleen Rabe       352.629.8092                          
crabe@blessedtrinity.org 

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
SSEEPPTTEEMMBBEERR  77,,  22002255  ~~  TTWWEENNTTYY--TTHHIIRRDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
RReelliiggiioouuss  EEdduuccaattiioonn  TTeeaacchheerrss  

The parish would like to thank all the            
Sunday morning catechists that give so 
much of their time and talent to help                  

prepare our youth for their sacraments! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

 

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
At the conclusion of today’s Gospel, we hear Jesus tell a “great crowd” that”...anyone of you who does not                  
renounce all his possessions cannot be my disciple.” A few of Jesus’ immediate disciples, such as Peter, John 
and James, did just that: They responded to Jesus’ call, renouncing everything to follow him. How do modern 
disciples of Jesus respond when confronted with this apparently harsh command of Jesus? Surely the                            
renunciation of possessions need not mean literally giving all one’s possessions away, does it? Questions we 
might ponder this week though: Do our possessions keep us from encountering Christ at Mass? Do they distract 
us from our parish family? Do our possessions interfere with our relationships? Do they make us insensitive to 
those less fortunate? 

 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Kyle, Priscilla, Noah, Matteo & Josiah Mendoza 

Norman & Fatima Nazano Hernandez 

Richard, Aninely & Olivia Diaz 

Joseph, Francis, Maria, Joseph & Sophia                 
Concepcion 

Matthew, Betzy & Mary Elizabeth Woodruff 

Victor, Vividiana, Emy, Elisandra & Javier                       
Yanez Jaimes 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Today’s readings make very clear the demands that will be made of those wanting to be called disciples of Christ. We must 
be prepared to give our all to Him. But in the end, the life of discipleship — the stewardship way of life — is the only life that 
can truly satisfy. 
 
In the Gospel passage from Luke, Christ says, “If anyone comes to me without hating his father and mother, wife and                  
children, brothers and sisters, and even his own life, he cannot be my disciple.” Our Lord is speaking here not of emotions 
but rather of priorities. He must come first in all aspects of our lives. Period. 
 
He goes on. “Whoever does not carry his own cross and come after me cannot be my disciple.” In other words, it’s all or 
nothing. Compromise is simply not possible. Christ wants us to give all of ourselves, all aspects of our individual lives, our 
family life, our parish over to Him and to the pursuit of His kingdom. 
 
And just when we think our Lord might soften His message to make it a little more palatable, He goes further! “Anyone of you 
who does not renounce all his possessions cannot be my disciple.” Why is our Lord being so demanding? Only because He 
knows us so well and loves us so much. 
 
He knows that if we do not live by putting Him first before all else, we will easily 
be swallowed up by the earthly cares that weigh us down — our material things, 
our status, and our egos. He knows these things cannot satisfy us. He knows this 
because He is our Maker, and He made us for more.  
 
We are made to be His disciples, to seek after Him and His Kingdom. Embracing 
stewardship as a way of life allows us to count the cost, and then run after Him 
with all our might. 

Father Pat’s 1st Sacrament Meeting 
Fr. Pat’s 1st Sacrament meeting will be this                  
Sunday, September 7th at 9:55am in the gym.  

This is a mandatory meeting for all parents and 
children that are making their First Holy                     
Communion or Confirmation. 

Please try to make it to this first meeting but if 
you can’t, there will be a make-up meeting on 
Saturday, September 13th at 9am in the chapel.  

God is Needed—Fr. 
Pat’s Second Book 

You can buy this book, God 
is Needed, anytime in the 
gift shop or in the parish 
office. The cost here is 
$15. We get the book in 
bulk numbers for 1/2 
price. You will pay a few 
more dollars to get it from Amazon. All the 
profit goes to our sister parish.  

There are 23 relevant teachings/stories in this 
2nd book—Teachings on The Lord’s Day; on 
Daily Prayer; on Confession; on the Mass; on 
Blessing your Home; on God has only one                 
family; on God’s favorite people; on the Holy 
Land; on Muslims; on Sports; on Voting, etc.  

The first book, God is Able, is still available on 
Amazon—but not here.  

New Parish Church in our Sister Parish 
So far we have received donations or pledges in 
the amount of $ 81,650. 

We have made a great start toward our goal of 
$260,000. 

Make checks out to “Blessed Trinity” for new 
parish church in our Sister Parish.  
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SSeepptteemmbbeerr  66  //  77::          In memory of the Hartmann  
          Family                                          
                    From  the Oliveros Family
         

SSeepptteemmbbeerr  1133  //  1144::        
         

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 if 
you would like more                                                         
information on placing flowers on 
the altar.   

 

 

 

Sunday, September 7th—Join us for a special Life 
Night series on the Mass, where we will learn about 
its importance in our lives as Christians, as well as 
get trained on how to serve in the Mass. If you are a 
student who has wanted to know more about altar 
serving, ushering, sacristan ministry, and more, 
please come to this special event. Everything begins 
in King of Kings, and ends in the church.  

Sunday, September 14th— Join us for a special Life 
Night series on the Mass, where we will learn about 
its importance in our lives as Christians, as well as 
get trained on how to serve in the Mass. If you are a 
student who has wanted to know more about altar 
serving, ushering, sacristan ministry, and more, 
please come to this special event. Everything begins 
in King of Kings, and ends in the church.  

                            
 
 
 
23rd Annual Scout Pasta Dinner! 

Saturday September 20 our Scouts will host 
our Annual Pasta Dinner. Tickets are $10.00 
for all you can eat pasta, plus salad, roll and 
dessert. Dine in or take it to go. Scouts will 
be selling tickets after Masses this                   
weekend, September 6-7.  
THANKS for supporting scouting at BT since 
1949!  
For more info about the dinner or scouts, 
call Barb Kwatkosky 352-286-5263. 

“Be Still, And Know That I Am God.” 
What’s at BT’s Charismatic Prayer Group? 

• Friendly Smiles 
• Songs That Lift Your Heart 
• Worship To Express Your Love 
• Scripture To Light Your Path  
• A Deep Quiet To Feed Your Soul 
• Time For Healing And Prayer 
• A Touch Of God’s Presence! 
Come … Add to our Joy:  Thursdays 7-
8:30pm in the Adult Day Care.  For info:    
Richard@ 352-342-2982 or Katy@352-342-
2983 or email i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Community 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH 
1ST ANNUAL REUNION CELEBRATION 
Have you attended a CRHP retreat?  Are 
you wondering what has happened to all 

those people that attended with you?  
Come and see! CRHP invites ALL Past 
Participants to come to the 1st Annual 

CRHP Reunion Celebration. 
Where: King of Kings Hall 

When: Thursday, September 18, 2025 
Time: 6:30pm to 8pm 

Light Refreshments will be served! 
Please RSVP for each past                                                  

participant attending. No later than                
September 12, 2025, TO:                             

crhpblessedtrinity@gmail.com 
Don’t Delay, Send An Email Today! 

Parish Leaders Half-Day Retreat 
 

Our annual retreat for all board members—all 
boards include, Brother’s Keeper, Elder Care,  
Angels In Arms, Blessed Trinity School, Parish 

Council, Parish Finance, Religious Ed,                           
Stewardship, Long Range Planning, Life Teen 
Board, ministry heads, and school and parish 

staff is scheduled for Saturday, September 20th. 

We will begin at 8:00am with Mass in the church,     
followed by a light breakfast in the King of Kings 

building. 

After breakfast, Fr. Beau Schweitzer from Belize 

will be joining us to offer two reflections and 
lead us in Adoration and Benediction.                                           

We hope to see you all there for this very special 
morning! 

Blood Pressure Screening 
Free blood pressure  
screening in the parish 
nurse’s office in the parish 
hall from 8:00am—1:00pm, 
Sunday, September 7.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10am and 8:45am 
Masses on the second Sunday of each month, 
the next one will be next Sunday, September 14. 

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon,  
sausage, pancakes, biscuits and gravy, coffee and 
three different juices. All you can eat for only 
$6.00 for adults and $3.00 for 
children under 10. 

Please come have breakfast 
with us! 

Adult Inquiry Class 
The 1st class for adults who wish to renew their 
Catholic faith or who wish to prepare for                      
confirmation or who might be interested in               
becoming Catholic, 
took place last 
Wednesday at 
6:30pm in the “cry” 
room ( chapel) in 
church. 

You are still welcome 
to join us.  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
MARION COUNCIL 5960 

BLUE MASS - 2025 
 

The annual Blue Mass celebration in honor of 
our first responders and military will be held at 
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church on September 
14 at the 8:45 Mass.  All first responders, law 
enforcement, firemen, EMT, and military are  
cordially invited to attend the service.  We                 
appreciate all that you do for our safety and  
welfare and would like to show our respect and 
thank God for the jobs you do. Please join us in 
uniform if you can.  Knights of Columbus will be 
serving a free breakfast for all those in uniform 
after the Mass.  May God bless you all and keep 
you safe. 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

CHARITY  -  UNITY  -  FRATERNITY  -  
PATRIOTISM 
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MARION COUNCIL 5960 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

CHARITY  -  UNITY  -  FRATERNITY  -  
PATRIOTISM 



Monday, Sept 8 7:10am      Omar Vargas † 
   5:30pm      Thomas Burns  †  

Tuesday, Sept 9 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Kathie Conner  †   

Wed, Sept 10  7:10am      Ed Hamilton  †                 
   8:15am      Souls in Purgatory 
   5:30pm      Joseph DeMartino  † 

Thursday, Sept 11 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz  †                       
   5:30pm      Juanito Ballesteros † 

Friday, Sept 12 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Sara Cunningham (L) 

Saturday, Sept 13 8:00am      School sisters of  
           Notre Dame L/D                  
   4:00pm      The Blanchette-Leary 
           Family  L/D                  
   6:00pm      Hugh Haggerty  †  

 Sunday, Sept 14 7:10am      Mary Millwater  † 
   8:45am      Florence Wetzel  † 
   11:00am    Cecilia & William  
           McTighe  † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Mueller & Family L/D  
 

Please pray for Carmen Torres who has recently passed 
away. 

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

SSkkiinn  CCaanncceerr  CCeenntteerr  ooff  CCeennttrraall  FFlloorriiddaa                                             
Mary Barber, MD—Rebecca Thornhill, MD                                                        

352.259.6553 

JJ..  SSppiinneellllii  AAggeennccyy                                                                                                      
Knights of Columbus                                                     

352.895.8586                                    

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm  
Wednesdays: 1:00am– 2:00am      
Wednesdays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm    

Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays: 1:00am  
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. 
What we need is for every parish to 
come before Jesus in the Blessed Sac-
rament in holy hours of prayer.”  - St. 
Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            
Blessed Trinity Parish Council 
 
The Blessed Trinity Parish Council is a group of ten 
adult parishioners. Council members are elected or 
appointed for a 3-year term and may be                
appointed to one additional 3-year term. 

 
The Parish Council members strive to embody the 
stewardship way of life, guiding and serving our 
Blessed Trinity community with its Pastor. Our                 
purpose is to enable the parish community to  carry 
out the mission statement. We help coordinate the 
ministry efforts of the parish, organize parish-wide 
events, and serve as a  communication hub for the 
ministries and parish staff. 

 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday,                 
September 9th, 2025. 
  
If you are interested in getting to know more about 
the parish council, please let us know: 
          Bill Kennedy, President – 
bill.kennedy@matteigroup.com 
          Gisela Salas, Vice-President –                                    
drgsalas@gmail.com 
          Emily Vey, Secretary-                                                        
terrorqueen@cox.net 

During the weekend of September 20/21, baby 
bottles will be available after each Mass. All                    
donations will benefit Alpha Center for Women, 
an Ocala pregnancy resource center that offers 
life-affirming alternatives to abortion, material 
support during and after pregnancy, post-abortion 
recovery and a mentoring program for parents in 
need. From 2006 to present, the generous                    
parishioners of Blessed Trinity have contributed 
over $136,000.00!  Last year we ministered to 181 
new clients providing pregnancy tests and 
meeting material needs through our Bridges               
program. Nearly 1,900 client visits took place and 
we assisted our moms and dads with over 24,000 
closet items (diapers, wipes, clothing, food, and 
furniture, as well as utility assistance, gas and  
grocery gift cards). In addition, your support has 
allowed us to continue our sponsorship of two 
Uganda students and the Uganda Orphanage. 

 

Thank you for your partnership 
with Alpha Center for Women. 
It is truly a ministry serving the 
poor in our community and                  
helping them say “YES” to life.  

JOIN THE CHOIR!  OR….PLAY AN                              
INSTRUMENT FOR MASS! TALK TO                   

COLLEEN TO GET INVOLVED! 

Room for Rent Needed! 

Independent 76 year old woman in a    
wheelchair seeking a furnished room 
with a TV and bath to rent on my social 
security. 

Able to cook and do my own laundry, 
good companion. 

Please reply to Rosemarie at 352-699-
7717, need by 10/2/2025. 

Thanks in advance! 
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Angels in Arms ELC still 
has openings for its 
VPK program for the 
2025 – 2026 school 
year. We are accepting 
children for both part 
time and full time. 
Please contact the 

front office at 352-622-6167 or email Tracie 
Wilson at twilson@btaia.org. Children need 
to be age four (4) by September 1st 2025 to 
be eligible.  

Good News! 
La Guadalupana Clinic is pleased to                          
announce that we are now accepting                     
children from newborns through age 16. A                
Pediatrician will be available once a month in 
the morning, by appointment only. 
Eligibility 

1. Children must not have insurance or                     
Medicaid benefits 

2. Eligibility is based on family size and                  
income 

3.   Residency requirements may also apply 

Appointments 

To schedule an appointment for your child, 
please call 352-509-6996. 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON FALL               
BIBLE STUDY EPIC: A JOURNEY 

THROUGH CHURCH HISTORY 
 

Currently there is a lot of interest in personal 
and family history but how much do we                 
really know about the history of the church             
family we belong to?  As Catholics we are 
heirs  of those who for 2000 years have built a 
great civilization and spread the Gospel     
throughout the world.  EPIC is a 20-session            
story of adventure, intrigue, rebellion, reform, 
and devotion as well as popes, people, places, 
and  the truth of events like the Crusades, 
Protestant Reformation, Inquisition, ongoing  
persecution of Christians, and the working of 
the Holy Spirit throughout.. 
Please join us.  We meet from 3:15 to  5.p.m. 
Wednesdays at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
at Blessed Trinity. No materials are re-
quired. Newcomers are most welcome.  For 
more information call or text Laurel Wilson 352-
426-2328 or email  laurelwil-
son40@aol.com...Or just show up on the first 
day, September 10! 

The Marriage Group 
For 16 years, The Marriage Group has 
been a leading provider of marriage                  
preparation and we have heard from                   
thousands of couples that they want more 
beyond Pre-Cana. 

So, we have created MORE! 
Marriage Everyday is a online enrichment 
presented by The Marriage Group where 
couples can connect and grow with                   
thousands of other couples around the 
world to strengthen their faith and joyfully 
live out their vocation.  

And we are giving away the first month 
for free for couples. 
You can share this link with newly                
married couples in your parish and they 
can sign up for free: https://
themarriagegroup.com/enrichment/  

Thank you! 

A huge “thank you” to all of you who 
helped fill up our bereavement freezer 
with desserts. 

God bless you for your generosity! 

September: New Beginnings In Your Parish 

New Year’s resolutions are famously made on                 
January 1, and infamously broken by the end of 
that month. But for many stewards, the real time of 
renewal and recommitment comes as we turn the 
calendar page into September, and the resolutions 
have a longer and greater impact.  Why? Because 
good Catholic stewards realize that the parish is 
often times the place where people encounter 
Christ’s presence in their lives, and in the fall,                 
everything kicks into high gear at the parish.                   
Opportunities abound for growth, for giving, for 
community. It’s now that we ponder and make our 
decisions for how we will make a disciple’s                          
response during the coming year through our                     
commitment to the life of our parishes. Here are a 
few tips for maximizing a grace-filled year: 

• Make Mass your top weekend priority, ahead of 
sports, school activities, or other temptations. 

• Consider how best to use your talents in the                    
service of the parish. Pray over the ministry 
which calls to you the most. 

• Serve the poor through activities in your parish, 
in the spirt of Pope Francis. All parishes have 
some kind of outreach to the poor. 

• Consider taking an adult faith formation class. 

• Visit your child’s faith formation class and                     
introduce yourself to the teacher. Let your                     
children know religious education is a priority to 
you, and be sure to thank in some way the                               
parishioners who give of their time and talent 
to this ministry.  

• Review your financial giving. Were you a faithful 
giver during the summer?  Find out if your                  
parish has online giving, or automatic                          
withdrawal, and sign up so your year-round 
support helps provide a stable parish income.  

 PEACE & SOCIAL                 
JUSTICE 

Your purchase of Fair 
Trade coffee, tea, cocoa 
& olive oil help small 
family farmers in Asia, Africa, India, South 
America and Palestine earn a fair                     
compensation for their products, establish 
community cooperatives and help the              
environment since the farmers use                    
non-chemical organic farming.  We sell 
Drip Coffee---Columbian, Ethiopian, Mind 
Body and Soul, Breakfast Blend, French 
Roast, and Decaf---Whole Bean Coffee---
Columbian, French Roast and Breakfast 
Blend---Tea--Green, English Breakfast and 
Irish Breakfast---Dark Cocoa and Hot                
Cocoa & Olive Oil.  These products will be 
available for you to purchase after Mass 
next weekend.  Thank you. 

Uganda Orphans 
If you would like to sponsor an orphan in our 
sister parish this year the cost is $250. That 
feeds the orphan for the year and pays the 
school fees for the year.  

Uganda School Tours 
We have 22 village schools in Uganda. Each 
school would like us to sponsor a school tour. 
The cost per tour, which includes 75 students, 
2 teachers, a bus and 2 meals, is $2,000. 

If interested in sponsoring one tour, let us 
know. We will only move ahead when we have 
sponsors for all 22 schools.  
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Professional Nail Care for Ladies & Gentlemen

Baylee Plaza
16920 SE US HWY 441, #103 

Summerfield, FL 34491 
(352-245-0256) 

Mon-Sat : 9am-6:30pm 
Closed Sunday

Acrylic Nails
Waxing 
Pedicure
Manicure

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

Fr. Pat’s 1st Sacrament Make-up 
Meeting                                                            

Saturday, September 13                        
9:00am                                                   

Blessed Trinity Chapel 
  
 

Parish Leaders Half-Day Retreat                 
Saturday, September 20                                  

8:00am                                                     
Blessed Trinity Church 

 
 

Scout Pasta Dinner                                                                                     
Saturday, September 20                        

Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Religious Education—Paul Miller 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Children’s Ministry                                                                 
Ana Vanegas           352.629.8092                              
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org                                                    
 
EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry                                                                             
Tim & Becky Westgate      352.454.4378                                                  
ocalaedge@gmail.com 
 
Religious Education                                                                      
Ana Vanegas       352.629.8092                                                    
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 
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